Hi,

I am writing to strongly oppose the suggested plans for building a crematorium at Firs Farm. We are a family of four with a baby and a toddler living nearby, and this is our local green space that we visit multiple times a week. It is the closest we get to some fresh air and open nature in this busy city. To think that a crematorium could potentially be built here is devastating. This is really not the place to do it, and I am surprised and saddened that it is even being considered.

I do hope that this is not given the go ahead, as do all of my friends and neighbours that I have spoken to.

We live at 9 Cedars Road, N21 3HB, approx 8 minutes walk from Firs Farm. Kind Regards,